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SIERRA STATES UNIVERSITY
College of Chiropractic

Tuxedo 9964 436 O'FARRELL Streét
San Francisco, Calif,

July 5, 1942,

Edward G. Ennis, Supervisor

Ebemy Alien Control
Washington D.C/ R.E, RICHARD AURAS

Dear Sir:

This is to inform you that the above captioned entered this
college March First 1940 and attended school regularly until December
1941 at which time he was interned by the Federal Government..

In his behalf I wish to state that he was a good conscientious
student and upon closest observation did not at ang time find him
guilty of misconduct, nor did he either by word or action lead me to

suspect that he was an enemy alien.
Very truly yours
SIERRA STATES UNIVERSITY

By JS/ Re L. Peter_’g D.Ce
Dr.R.L.Peters, Dean
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